
Question on Notice 

No. 218 

Asked on 11 March 2021 
 
MR S O'CONNOR ASKED MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, MINISTER FOR INDUSTRIAL 
RELATIONS AND MINISTER FOR RACING (HON G GRACE) 

QUESTION:  

Will the Minister provide more details and the timeframe for the delivery of the following 
projects announced in October 2020 as part of the ‘Great Schools, Great Future’ upgrades 
(a) $700,000 security fence for Coombabah State High School, (b) $150,000 for Labrador 
State School to install shade sails and new fans, (c) $1,000,000 for Southport Special School's 
long-awaited set down zone upgrades and (d) $300,000 in amenities upgrades at Arundel 
State School? 

ANSWER 

The Department of Education is working closely with schools and regions to deliver the 
commitments made under the Great Schools, Great Future program.  

Projects for the schools listed in the Member’s question are currently in the planning phase, 
and will be delivered as part of the four year program. 


